

MEDIATION PROCESS ENDS

On Monday, December 17, 2018 the mediation process under the back to work legislation ended. Mediator-arbitrator Elizabeth MacPherson was unable to bring the parties to an agreement. The parties remain too far apart and there was no agreement to extend the mediation process for an additional seven days.

Today, Ms MacPherson issued her order regarding the arbitration process. The arbitration will start in January. The parties will make submissions to the arbitrator regarding how the arbitration will proceed.

Communications

Stay informed, watch your bulletin boards, email, follow CUPW on twitter at @cupw, at https://www.facebook.com/cupwsttp/ and sign up for CUPW's e-Digest at http://www.cupw.ca/en/cupw-edigest.

The Struggle Continues...

In Solidarity,

Nancy Beauchamp Chief Negotiator, RSMC Unit Sylvain Lapointe
Chief Negotiator, Urban Unit

/lh- cope 225 December 18, 2018

